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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 
COUNCIL MEETING
In accordance with Section 127 of the Community 
Charter, notice is hereby given that the regular meeting 
of Fort St. John City Council on January 13, 2025 has 
been rescheduled. 
The regular Council meeting will now take place on 
Monday January 6, 2025 at 3 pm in Council Chambers. 
This has been rescheduled to allow members of Council 
to attend the BC Natural Resources Forum in Prince 
George the week of January 13, 2025.

Bonnie McCue 
Corporate Officer


